
 
 
 

 
 

Evan Tomek 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications  
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

tel 519-436-4600 ext: 5003441 
evan.tomek @enbridge.com 
egiregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Inc.   
50 Keil Drive North,  
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
Canada 
 

March 14, 2024 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2022-0247 
Scarborough Subway Expansion – Kennedy Station Relocation Project 
(Project) 

 
On May 9, 2023, the OEB issued its Decision and Order for the above noted proceeding 
which included, as Schedule B, several Conditions of Approval. 
 
Per Condition 2 (b)(iv) of the Conditions of Approval, Enbridge Gas shall give the OEB 
notice in writing of the in-service date for both Phases 1 and 2, no later than 10 days 
after the facilities go into service. Enbridge Gas is therefore advising the OEB that the 
facilities for Phase 1 went into service on March 13, 2024. Enbridge Gas wishes to 
acknowledge that its March 5, 2024 planned in-service date notification filed per 
Condition 2 (b)(ii) of the Conditions of Approval identified March 14, 2024 as the 
planned in-service date and the actual in-service date was 9 days after the March 5, 
2024 notification.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 
Evan Tomek 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 


		2024-03-14T12:16:52-0400
	Evan Tomek




